
Good Morning Parents/ Guardians.  

 

The National Council for Special Education has shared this very useful resource. It will be of great 

benefit to all parents/ guardians working with children at home, not just parents/ guardians of  

children with additional learning needs.  I hope you find it helpful.  

 

 

https://ncse.ie/online-resources 


